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25 November 2024 

Dear families,  

We will be holding our annual Christmas Fair on Friday 13 December from 1:00pm at 

Ravenshall School this year.  There will be a huge number of stalls where the children will 

be selling many different items that they will have made themselves in school.  Most items 

on the day will range from £1.00 - £5.00. 

Parents and carers attending are invited to take their own children around the fair so they 

can enjoy the afternoon together. You will also be able to take your child home early if you 

would like to.  It is important to inform a member of the Business Support Team in the office 

of this on arrival in school if you intend to do this. 

Raffle ticket booklets will be sent home in the coming days. Please buy or sell these and 

return the correct money and ticket stubs to school, an envelope will be provided for your 

convenience. Please ensure that anything you return is securely sealed, complete with 

details of who purchases each ticket. The detached ticket portion should be kept safely by 

the purchaser. Any unsold tickets should be returned to school, to give others the chance to 

buy them. Please share the opportunity to participate in our raffle with any family and 

friends who would like to do so to make this raffle a success. 

We will also be holding a chocolate tombola during the fair. To gather items for this, on 

Friday 6 December there will be a Non uniform day for pupils on the main school site. 

We are asking the children to bring in a donation of chocolate on the day.  It can be any 

kind of chocolate but would appreciate if each contribution is worth a minimum of £1.00. 

Whilst we appreciate the difficulties that many families are enduring in the current cost of 

living crisis but we hope you are able to participate in any way you can. We look forward to 

seeing you all on the day and thank you in anticipation. 

Many thanks, 

S Pryor 

Susan Pryor  

Chair of Friends of Ravenshall 
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